Mr D. Perry.
10 Grenville Close,
Haslington,
Crewe.
20 February 2012,
Dear Lindsey,

Re my phone call to you at lunchtime today,about the reforming of Crewe
Borough Council and the lack of information for all the people of the Borough.l sugested
that maybe a "Flyer" distribution throughout the whole Bough,as | said | would be prepared
to do an area of Haslington | stand by that,but think maybe the "Flyer" should ask for
volenters to help.Also the formation of a Forum of ordinary people working with and
alongside with your commtee dealing with this issue.As | said to you there are a lot of
people | have spoken to who Know nothing of this issue and | personally believe that if this
new Council will better represent our Town at a Local level then Local people from ali parts
of the Borough should be allowed to be involved if thats what they want to do.

Kind Regards,
David Perry.

Tel-01270586507 Email- david.s.perry@talktalk.net



